
Thank you for your continued support at 
home. We have been really impressed with the children’s positive attitude towards 

our production. . 

PE kits 

As the weather is 
improving, we will be 
doing PE outdoors as 

much as possible. 
Please ensure your 

child wears a suitable 
PE kit into school. 

PE lessons will 
continue to be on 

Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  

All jewellery must be 
removed.  

Reading 
As always, we encourage children to 
continue to read at home as much as 
possible. Don’t forget to keep     
reading through your Y6 playscript 
as part of your reading too. Even if 
you don’t have a speaking role, it’s 
good to know what happens in each 
scene.  

Science 
This term, we will be recapping some 
of this year’s content through a 
Titanic theme. 

Home learning 

As always, thank you for supporting your child with their home learning. Homework for the rest of the year will vary as 
children will be busy learning lines for the production and other topic based activities.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns please ask us or write a note in your child ’s 
homework diary. 

English 
In English, the children will continue 
to produce cross-curricular writing in 
a variety of different genres.   
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Important Dates: 
 

Y6 Bikeability: 3rd/4th June 

PGL info meeting: 12th June 

KS2 Sports Day: 19th June 

Reports to parents: 8th July 

Year 6 production: 9th July 

Y6 residential: 14th-17th July 

Production! 

This year’s performance 
is ‘Wonderland’. 

Auditions will commence 
during Week 1 and parts 
will be given out as soon 

as possible. We will 
then share a costume 

and prop list. 

The performance will 
take place on Tuesday 

9th July. More 
information to follow re 

timings.  Year 6 to Year 7      
transition 

We will continue to       
discuss expectations when 
starting secondary school 

as part of our class      
discussions and PSHE        

lessons.  

In Term 6, children will 
have the chance to meet 
their secondary school 
representative. This is 

during the normal school 
day. 
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